
Summer 2021, Get Back! Get Ready! 

Reconnect! 
 
This summer, your student can get back on track academically and get ready for the 
upcoming school year. I want to personally invite your student to get back, get ready and 
reconnect with their friends and teachers during BCPS Summer 2021. 
 
Summer 2021 is a free six-week experience that starts Monday, June 21 and runs through 
Thursday, July 29, 2021. Certified teachers will provide face-to-face instruction and CDC 
safety guidelines will be followed including mandatory mask-wearing, physical distancing, 
and other health and safety protocols.  
 
Classes will be held at Heron Heights Elementary, Monday through Thursday from 8:30am-
12:30pm. 
 
All classes will be held in-person and on campus only and does not include virtual 
eLearning.  
 
Transportation will be provided for students that live more than 2 miles from Heron Heights.  
Breakfast and lunch will be available for summer program students.  
 
Heron Heights will not have after school care.  However, there will be opportunities for after 
school care services at other partnering locations with transportation provided to specific 
locations.  
 
Please note, seats are limited.  Priority will be given to students based on academic needs 
and space available.  
 
If you are interested in having your child participate, please register your student at: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIoUeO
q_xdtRLg870LwcN0gtURVQyT1o2WExTRTVWRzlRMkdHTFo3UUFXRy4u 
 
 
For more information, please contact our school at 754-322-5950 
 
Heron Heights looks forward to welcoming your student to Summer 2021, so they can Get 
Back! Get Ready! and Reconnect! 
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